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V STUDENT AFFAIRS 

October 25 - 29, 1982 

Monday, October 25 

7:00 PM 

Tuesday, October 26 

10:00 AM 

9:30 PM 

Wednesday, October 27 

10:00 AM 

10:30 AM or after 
chapel 

10:30 AM - 3:00 PM 

Thursday, October 28 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

8:00 PM 

Friday, October 29 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

X, 9 

Archaeological dig participants (summer, 1982) re-
union. Bethea Room, Appleby Hall. Bring your favorite 
slides and some goodies. 

Chapel: Clinical Pastoral Education Day. Chaplain 
A. Napier Baker, N.C. Memorial Hospital, Chapel Hill. 

Dorm devotions. Johnson Dorm Lounge. Slides of last 
Holy Land Tour (which had to be cancelled last week) 
will be shown tonight. 

Chapel: Debra Griffis-Woodberry, M. Div. and Th.M. 
graduate. Minister of Education and Youth, Ridge Road 
Baptist Church, Raleigh. 

Graduation Speaker Selection Connnittee meeting for 
the May graduation class. Binkley Chapei. 

"Black Cat" Book Sale. Mackie Hall Commons Room. 

Chapel: William Benton, M. Div. student. 

Student-led vesper service. Message by Jack Little, 
music by Robert Johnson .. Appleby Chapel. 

Gong Show - Binkley 101. See notice. 

Junior class meeting at the Cafeteria. Coffee and 
donuts will be served. 

Florida Club meeting. Appleby 108. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall Corrrrnons Room. 

Lecture/discussion with Dr. Samuel Hill, Chairman of 
the Dept. of Religion at the University of Florida. 
Open to all students and faculty. See notice. 

CPE DAY: Tuesday, Oct. 26, is Clinical Pastoral Education Day 
at Southeastern. Chaplain A. Napier Baker, of the NC 

Memorial Hospital, Chapel Hill, will lead in chapel worship. Supervisors of 
CPE programs from our area will be available to talk with students in Mackie 
Commons room from 10:30-12:00 noon. This is a good opportunity to learn more 
about this aspect of preparation for ministry. 

WOMEN PREPARING FOR 
MINISTRY: 

Another fellowship meal (dutch - come when you can) is 
planned for Tuesday, October 26 in the side room, 
Seminary Cafeteria. See you there! 

(OVER) 



SEMINAR ON Dr. Samuel Hill, Chairman of the Department of Religion 
NEW RIGHT: at the University of Florida, author of Religion and 

the Solid South and, more recently, The New Relifious/ 
Political Right in Americ~will present a lecture/discussion on tFie theo ogical 
orientation of the "New Right" at 10:00 AM on Friday, October 29 in Appleby 
Chapel. This lecture is open to all students. A discussion meeting over 
coffee with students is a possibility between 11:00 - 12:00. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BOARD 
REPRESENTATIVE·: 

Joe Palmer, of the Sunday School Board, will be on 
campus Wednesday, Nov. 10, to interview interested 
students in the stmnner Centrifuge program. Several 

jobs are available: camp pastors, music directors, pianists, craft directors, 
drama directors, tennis instructors, sign language instructors, etc. Come by 
FIM for more information and applications and to sign up for interviews. See 
Phyllis Jackson. 

HAUNTED HOUSE: The Student Council and Seminary Youth will sponsor a 
haunted house on Saturday, Oct. 30 from 6:30 PM to 

10:00 PM. It will be at 319 West Ave. (directly behind the cafeteria.) Every-
one is invited. 

GONG SHOW: The Student Council will sponsor a Gong Show on 
Thursday, Oct. 28 at 8:00 PM in Binkley 101. 

up sheets are available through Lawrence Bell if you are interested in 
performing. 

SMALL RURAL CHURCH This will be held for SEBTS Students and others who 
WORKSHOP: are serving small rural churches or who expect to 

do so in the future on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, 
November 2, 3, and 4 in the Bethea Room, Appleby Hall. Check the FIM bulletin 
boards for more details and sign up in the FIM office. 

SUMMER MISSIONS 
OPPORTUNITY: 

Mr. John Snedden of the Church Extension Department of 
the Home Mission Board will be in conference room A 
of Broyhill Hall on Tuesday and Wednesday, Nov. 2-3 

to talk with interested students about beginning new churches in N.C. and New 
York State during the summer of 1983. Eight hours credit may be earned and 
expenses and stipends are provided by the HMB. Please see catalogue descrip-
tion under H2324. Sign up for meetings with Mr. Snedden with Phyllis Jackson 
at FIM. 

SOUTH CAROLINA 
CLUB SUPPER: 

There will be a covered dish supper for all South 
Carolina students, staff, and faculty in the Bethea 
Room, Appleby Hall on Tuesday, Nov. 9 at 6:30 PM. 

Bring your families and share the fellowship, food and fun. 

BLACK CAT SALE: There will be a book sale in the Mackie Hall Commons 
Room from 10:30 AM until 3:00 PM on Wednesday, 

October 27. 

NAVY CHAPLAINCY: Chaplain Charles Carter, U.S. Navy, will be on campus 
Wednesday, Nov. 3 to meet with students interested in 

the Navy Chaplain Corps. The Navy Chaplain Corps offers unique opportunities 
for ministry to the men and women of the U.S. Navy, Marine Corps, and Coast 
Guard. Students interested in Active Duty, the Theological Student Program or 
Reserve Duty, please sign up in FIM with Phyllis Jackson. 

PEER GROUP MEETING: 

October 27 at 3:15 PM. 

~..AIL DELIVERY ON 
CAMPUS: 

Jim Hamilton's and Dr. Blackmore's peer group from 
fall, 1982 will meet at "The Corner 1

' on Wednesday, 

Students are reminded that all letters and cards 
to students who have boxes on campus must have post-
age. rr they do not have postage as required by the 

Postmaster, they will be returned to sender. (If there is no return address 
on the letters, they will be disposed of). 

PRE-REGISTRATION FOR 
SPRING SEMESTER, 1983: 

Office of the Registrar. 

The schedule for pre-registration for the spring 
semester, 1983 has been posted on the bulletin boards 
and registration materials are available at the 

All material for the Campus Bulletin should be in 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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